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Please support this bill to close the loop holes that insurance companies are using to 

avoid providing necessary services to children in need of hearing enhancement. As a 

father of a child with hearing loss, and an educator, I know the importance of hearing 

devices to children that are losing their hearing. Simply put, this bill closes loopholes 

that insurance companies are using to deny children appropriate services. Please 

don't allow corporations to continue to put profit ahead of the needs of children.  


